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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Eligio Espinoza 
ARAMARK 

FROM: Patricia Telles-Irvin, Ed.D. 

Acting Vice President, Stuaent Affairs 

DATE: September 20, 1999 

RE: Thank You 

I want to take this opportunity to write and thank you for the assistance you rendered 
September 14 during the Hurricane Floyd warning. This truly was an example of 
performance beyond the call of duty, and I am deeply appreciative of your efforts. 

I know that many of the individuals that assisted did so at the expense of their normal 
duties and responsibilities and perhaps caused delays in personal preparations that 
needed to be done at their homes. Your dedication and service are recognized and 
appreciated! 
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Florida International University 
Office of the Vice President 

April 18, 1997 

Jose (Pepe) Garcia 
Dining Director 
FIU Dining Services 
University Park 
Miami, Florida 33199 

Dear Pepe: 

Thank you and your staff for a job well done on Saturday at the Business and Finance Employee 
Picnic. I appreciate your cooperation in the planning of the event, and the remarkable results 
which were produced by Dining Services, despite the bad weather conditions. Without the 
generous donation of your time, services and food selections as a whole, the outing would not 
have been possible. 

I particularly applaud the volunteer services of Joe DiPasquaie, Corally Perez, Sue and Gregg 
Koester, Joe Shandra and Eligio Espinoza. It is rare to find managers who show the care and 
concern you express for your engagements. 

Again I am very appreciative for your assistance in making the Business and Finance Employee 
Picnic an appetizing and fun-filled day. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia W. Curry, Vice President Q 
Business and Finance 

c: John Packer, Aramark, Vice President 
Russell Mellette, Aramark, District Manager 
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PROVIDING EDUCATION PROVIDING: 
Education & Apprenticeship 
For The Industry 

4700 N.W. 2nd Avenue 
Suite 201 
Boca Raton, Florida 33431 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY 

Charles I. Davis, Sr., President 
Garry Sambell, Vice President 
James H. Pribyl, Jr., Secretary 
Thomas H. Kelly, Jr., Treasurer 

Boca Raton: (407) 994-2640 
930-4222 

Fax: (407) 997-7982 Associations of 
Builders & Contractors 

Institute, Inc. 

Dwight L. Foster, Executive Director 

BOCA RATON, FLORIDA 

June 8, 1995 

Chef Eligio Espinosa 
Aramark, Company 
Florida International University 
Graham Center 
University Park Campus 
Miami, Florida 33199 

Dear Chef Espinosa: 

On behalf of ABCI and the Dade County Electrical Apprenticeship Committee, we wish 
to extend our sincere appreciation to you and your gracious Staff for making our 
Graduation Banquet Ceremony dinner a most memorable and exquisite event, the 
presentation was outstanding! 

Dwight L. Foster 
For 
Larry Pasetti, Chairman 

A.B.C 
Florida Gold Coast 

Chapter of Associated 
Builders & Contractors 

B.A.S.F. 
Builders Association 

of South Florida 

E.F.C. 
Electrical Council 

of Florida 

F.A.E.C. 
Florida Association of 
Electrical Contractors 

F.A.S.T.A. 
Florida Automatic 

Sprinkler Training Association 

H A . B A . L.B.A. T.C.B.A. 
Hispanic American Latin Builders Treasure Coast 

Builders Association Association of Dade Builders Association 



TO: Marta Pechova 
Eligio Espinozaf 

FROM: Scott Parry-VL^*? 
DATE: Septembep5lf 1994 
SUBJ: William Perry Building Dedication 

Please convey my appreciation to everyone involved in the events surrounding the dedication of 
the William Perry Building. We have received many comments on the "outstanding job" that was 
done on this event. Your hard work and level of professionalism is being noticed by all. Keep up 
the good work. 

cc: Russell Mellette 
File 
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